Board of Appeals

Old Ladder Factory Subdivision

12-03-08

Meeting called to order at 7:07 PM.

Present: Tim Gwardyak-Chairman


  Thomas Evans


  Barney Mathewson


  Dale Larson


  Daniel Cawley


  William Swagler-Code Enforcement Officer


  Lori DeHaas-Deputy Mayor-(Board Liaison)

Guest list attached.

This meeting is for the subdivision of property of the old ladder factory.

Steven May, Roy Eiklor & Eric Lee, Esq. asking for this subdivision  of property.

Mike Kasmarcik had concerns about the septic system and other guests inquired as what business would be in these buildings.

The Board of Appeals rescheduled another meeting on Monday, December 08, 2008 at 7:00 PM, to check on concerns of the neighbors and to have village attorney present.
